
THE MSUNDUZI MUNICIPALITY 
CONTRACT No. SCM 62 OF 17/18 

 
THE UPGRADING OF MOSES MABHIDA ROAD FROM KM6.5 TO KM7.5 

 
CANCELLATION OF CONTRACT 

 
The Tender Notice in respect of the above contract which appeared in The Ilanga newspaper on 
19 April 2018 refers. 
 
This Notice serves to inform all prospective Tenderers that the above contract has been 
cancelled. 
 
The Contract will be re-advertised in due course and you are hereby invited to tender.  
 
 
Further information may be obtained from Mr Siphiwe Gumede/Lindelwa Mngenela on Telephone 
No. 033 – 392 3661. Or Fundile Zondi on Telephone No. 033- 392 3090. 
 
MR Sizwe Hadebe  
CITY MANAGER 


